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Thank you for your interest in the Western Interstate Commission for Higher Education (WICHE) Professional Student Exchange Program. Utah participates in the Optometry and Podiatry programs.  Formerly, Utah participated in the Veterinary Medicine program; however, there is now a joint program established with Utah State University and Washington State University.

Please refer to the WICHE website (http://www.wiche.edu/psep/) for a listing of participating institutions. Application to institutions which are not WICHE participants will have no bearing on your eligibility for certification.

The following forms must be completed and returned to me no later than October 15th 

· Application (1 copy)
· Consent Form (2 copies)

All forms must be completed, signed and returned with an official copy of your undergraduate transcript(s) in order for you to be considered for WICHE certification.
I encourage you to make copies for your records.

Admission requirements vary from institution to institution, but it is usually to your
advantage to apply early.

If you have any questions, contact your pre-professional advisor or contact me at (801)
321-7104 or chouse@ushe.edu.  

Sincerely,
Christine House
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christine House
Utah WICHE Certifying Officer
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